
 

  

  
 

11 September 2019 

 
STEAM SYMPOSIUM 

Community Event 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
You are invited to attend our inaugural STEAM Symposium. Our K-6 classes will 
be showcasing their amazing STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts 
and Mathematics) projects, that students have been working on throughout 
2019. Each class will be represented on the day, with a number of students 
sharing their expertise and innovative designs with the community. Please 
come along and share in the fun. 
 

When: Thursday 26 September 2019 
Time: 9:30 am – 10:30 am 

Where: QHPS Hall 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristine Belista & Vanessa Stuart  Bert Lo Campo 
Event Coordinators    Principal 
 
 
 


